
Cripps wrap up Demelza fundraising campaign with
outstanding results

Leading law firm, Cripps, is thrilled to announce the successful conclusion of its year-long fundraising campaign
for Demelza, a renowned charity providing care and support for children with complex and life-limiting
conditions, their families and loved ones. Cripps employees went above and beyond to raise funds for Demelza’s
essential work, and the campaign raised over £48,500.

Cripps’ charity committee organised a calendar of fundraising events, with the whole firm embracing the
challenge with enthusiasm. Fundraising activities included exhilarating skydives, conquering the formidable
Yorkshire Three Peaks challenge, and events like the usual favourites: an annual ‘Bake Off’ competition and an
annual quiz.

“Demelza’s mission to provide personalised, compassionate care, positivity and to build happy memories for the
families they support truly resonated with our people,” said Jade Hallam, chair of Cripps’ charity committee.
“We’re incredibly proud of the dedication and commitment shown by our people, and delighted to have raised
such a significant sum for this vital cause.”

Louise Earl of Demelza, commented:”Cripps were fantastic charity partners. They were very involved, and I
could tell that the team really understood what  Demelza do and the importance of raising funds. They essentially
did a little bit of everything to raise money for us. From amazing bake sales with the Mayor of Tunbridge Wells
judging, to walking through fire, dragon boat racing, and jumping out of an aeroplane, they threw themselves in
and raised a phenomenal amount. Thank you to Jade and the Cripps team for your support; we have loved
having you as our charity partner.”

Jade added: “We’re excited to announce our new charity partners on social media very soon. We look forward
to another year of impactful fundraising and making a positive difference in our community.”


